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This pointless hugely expensive excercise of back and forth nonsence
regarding the A303 tunnel fiasco should be stopped immediately. For what
it has cost in survey alone would have funded the sensible option of
building a road beside the existing single stretch of road thus making
it a dual carriageway thereby removing the bottleneck that is the
problem. Added to that would limit the damage to the archeology that a
tunnel would cause, not to mention the water table that is there. One
can only assume that the main reason for certain individuals pushing
this so hard is that they stand to make huge ammounts of money dishing
out contracts, politicians included!

Make the whole stretch of A303 a dual carriageway is cheaper faster to
acheive and far far less damaging.

Regards

David Mills




